
NEWSLETTER 

Friday 6th October 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The school is looking SOOOO much tidier and cleaner following the Love My School Day on Saturday 30th 

September. A huge thank you to all the people who attended and contributed to making our wonderful school 

look smarter. If you missed it, we will be having another one… there’s still plenty to do! 

HARVEST SERVICE 

It was great to see so many people attend the service and thank you for donating food items. These have been 

donated to the Foodbank. The children performed brilliantly – well done everyone. 

RULES & EXPECTATIONS 

We are continuing with our drive of high behavioral expectations for all children. The focus has been on 

moving between different parts of the school. We have been working with the children on doing this is in a 

safe way so the learning can start as soon as they enter the classroom. 

PANTO TRIP – OH NO WE’RE NOT….OH YES WE ARE! 

On Wednesday 6th December we will be going to the Northcott Theatre in Exeter to watch Dick Whittington. 

More details and cost and payment will follow. 

SCHOOL CAR PARK 

If you use the car park to pick up your child, please consider others. The school bus found it difficult to get into 

the car park due to inconsiderate parking. Thank you. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

On Monday 9th October, Dee Studholme-Cote will be in to take school photos. Dee is a local photographer and 

also has a child at Cheriton Bishop herself. We’re asking for all children to wear full uniform with jumpers to 

look smart. There will also be a chance for sibling and class photos.   

SECONDARY SCHOOL PLACES 

The deadline to apply for a secondary school place is fast approaching. If you fail to apply for secondary school 

place you may be allocated a school a long way from your home. 



PARENTS MEETINGS & FORUM - REMINDER 

Parents Forum – Monday 16th October – 2:30pm in the Outdoor Classroom. The agenda will be sent out in 

advance. 

Parents Meetings – Week beginning Monday 30th Oct 2023. Booking details to follow.  

IS MY CHILD TO ILL FOR SCHOOL? – VERY USEFUL! 

If you are unsure if you should send your child to school when they are ill, check this NHS website. 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

Peter Halford 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

